AH Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:17 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: FW: Olowalu development hearing 9/23/20

From: Noe Paresa <nparesa76@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:15 PM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Olowalu development hearing 9/23/20

Aloha,

This email is my testimony to be documented for the hearing slated for tomorrow in front of the council on the
proposed "affordable housing" project in Olowalu. | am a resident of Maui County residing in Kahului in my family's
home for four generations and | work in Lahaina. My family and | are AGAINST the approval of this project.

It is deplorable that this project would be fasttracked let alone that it is even up for another hearing after it was
overwhelmingly rejected by the community you folks have been sworn to serve! It not only violates the West Maui
community plan, it also violates the areas agricultural zoning!

The entire west side of Maui is in danger anytime there is a fire or car accident. Until the infrastructure is corrected to
remedy that issue, there should be no more developments. The fact that water is still an issue and that all westside
waterways are at 100% capacity of usage should tell you that this is not a project to be approved.

Please do your due diligence and support the community by rejecting this plan/project. Please continue your sworn duty
as elected officials and put the safety of your community first!

Mahalo,
Noelani Paresa



